

Sandringham and West Newton Primary Academy School Newsletter

AUTUMN 2 2019

Christmas is coming....

DIARY DATES

- Christmas fayre in the village hall Friday 6th December
- Nativity dress rehearsal in church Monday 9th December
- Nativity in church Tuesday 10th December
- Trip to Christmas Panto Friday 13th December
- Christmas jumper day, with Christmas dinner and Christmas party Monday 16th December
- End of term certificate assembly Tuesday 17th December at 9.00am
- Break up 12pm
 Wednesday 18th
 December
- Christingle Sunday
 22nd December
 3,30pm
- Return to school
 Monday 6th January

Dear Parents, Children and Staff,

Thank you to everyone who has given so generously, £114 for Children n Need, £55 for the Poppy appeal. Thank you also for donations to the Food Bank, Genes for Jeans and Wateraid

As it is getting colder, please ensure children have warm coats and clothing for Forest Schools and PE.

We have our Nativity coming up next week and everyone is busy rehearsing. I think you are going to love it.

Forest Schools

Forest schools continues, please ensure children have warm clothes for outside work as the weather gets colder



Parent Forum



At our last parents' forum we were asked to share again with you, the school's behavior blueprint that we use in school, so I have attached it to this newsletter.



Well done to everyone taking part in our many sporting events recently. Keep up to date with sports reports on our school website. Thank you to Miss Leftley for all the organising.

Everyone thoroughly enjoyed their day at Lynnsport on Friday. Staff reported that the coaches said the children were incredibly well behaved and represented the school well.

Well done to all our swimmers this term. Everyone has made huge improvements.





Children have been on various trips this term. Year 1 and 2 to Gressenhall, where they enjoyed finding out about history and homes in the past.



Reception class have been out and about to the florist in Dersingham and to Holkham Hall's 'Christmas Traditions' event, with year 1 and 2.

Don't worry, Years 3/4/5 and 6 will be out and about in the Spring term too.

Congratulations to Clara Moreland who has won the Queen's Bible Prize this year for her project about Sandringham. She will be presented with the Bible by Her Majesty in January. Well done everyone for your project work, Mr Wood, our Chair of Governors and I, really enjoyed listening to your presentations and seeing the projects.



Wishing you a very Merry Christmas!

